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CALL TO APPLICATION FOR THE 

2013 SHOLARSHIP PROGRAM AT TRENT UNIVERSITY 

 

The Daughters For Life Foundation Scholarship Program in partnership with Trent University is 
offering six full scholarship including travel, tuition, accommodation and food to young women 
in the Middle East in order to pursue postgraduate study at Trent University starting in 
September 2013. 

This scholarship program is developed to help build peace through the facilitation of higher 
education opportunities for women in the Middle East region and is funded by the partnership of 
the Daughters for Life Foundation and the donations of the Fern A. Rahmel Estate through the 
generous efforts of Trent University. 

The Program welcomes applications from promising female students from the Middle East. 
Our selection process has proven to be highly competitive. In order to match the program 
standards, eligible applicants should submit The Daughters for Life Foundation application 
form, complete Trent University's online application for admission and submit all necessary 
paperwork to the University. These forms include official transcripts, two letters of reference, a 
plan of study and a writing sample.  

The deadline for application is Feb. 1, 2013. Late applications will not be considered. 
Applications will be considered based on financial need, academic achievement, satisfactory 
references, community involvement as well as demonstrated compassion and creativity. 
Applications will be assessed through both the submission of written materials and interview. 
Renewal of the scholarship will be based on the successful academic progression of the 
scholarship recipient in each year of her program at Trent University. 
 
Applications can be obtained by contacting hanadi.loubani@daughtersforlife.com. The deadline 
for application is Feb. 1, 2013. Late applications will not be considered. 
 


